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10th November 2015 
 
 
 
Email:  
 
Dear  
 
I am writing in response to your enquiry under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA) 
reference FOI/15/11/10.  
 
You requested the following information: 
 
Re. Jeremy Hunt Visit 05/11/15 
 
Please can you tell me exactly what background checks were made to ensure that Jeremy 
Hunt was an appropriate person to shadow any staff in your Trust. Please can you tell me 
the exact details of where Mr Hunt went and what he was shown. Please can you tell me if 
any patient names or data were shown to him, or were in his eye sight when he visited, and 
please can you tell me what arrangements were in place to cover the staff who had been 
taken off their rotas given that the visit was 'unplanned'. 
 
I can confirm that Jeremy Hunt did not visit any of our ambulance stations on Thursday 5th 
November.  
 
We do, as part of our regular engagement activities with key stakeholders, including local MPs, 
follow due process when arranging observer shifts with ambulance crews. 
 
I am sorry that I cannot be more helpful on this occasion. 
 

If, for whatever reason you are unhappy with our response, you are entitled to pursue any 
dissatisfaction through South East Coast Ambulance NHS Foundation Trust’s (SECAmb) Internal 
Review Procedure at: 
 
South East Coast Ambulance Service NHS Foundation Trust 
40-42 Friars Walk 
Lewes 
East Sussex 
BN7 2XW 
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Should you remain unhappy with the outcome of any such internal review , you may request a 
decision from the Information Commissioner at: 
  
The Information Commissioner’s Office 
Wycliffe House 
Water Lane 
Wilmslow 
Cheshire 
SK9 5AF 
  
If I can be of further assistance to you, please do not hesitate to contact me, quoting the above 
reference number. 
  
Yours sincerely 
 
Freedom of Information Coordinator 
South East Coast Ambulance Service NHS Foundation Trust 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


